April 12, 2011

Commission Secretary, DRBC
P.O. Box 7360,

25 State Police Drive,

West Trenton, NJ 08628

Subject: Comments on Draft Natural Gas Development Regulations
Dear Commission Secretary:

Enclosed is the list of National Wildlife Federation members and supporters who submitted
comments on the DRBC’s proposed new Article 7 Water Quality Regulations to protect the
water resources of the Delaware River Basin during the construction and operation of natural gas -
development projects

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Robyn

Robyn Carmichael, Online Qutreach Coordinator
National Wildlife Federation, Pacific Regional Center
6 Nickerson Street, Suite 200, Seattle, WA 98109
Phone: 206-577-7826

Email: CarmichaelR@nwf.org



